
KIWANIS CLUB ENTERTAINS NEW CANADIANS 
. Six new Canadians were honored at 

the regular Kiwanis Club meeting on 

Tuesday night when they were presented 
with certificates in Basic English 

and Citizenship. 

In discussing the requiveients 

for these certificates two of the teachers 
stated that the questions on the final 
exam would fail many native Canadians, 
Cuestions pertain to method of government 

at all levels plus many other items such as 
history and geography. 

Those presented with certificates 
were: kr, and Mrs, Rudy Walter, Geo, 
Rouhianen, Joe Spzak, Geo. Burhmann, 
and Jim Pappas. 

Congratulations to these persons who 

are desiring of bettering themselves in 
our land, 
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BASEBALL MOVIES 
~E seball movies will be shown 

Wednesday, June Sth at 7:00 p.m. This 
program is for Little Leaguers, Seniors 
and anyone who is interested. Also Base- 
ball practise Tuesday and oe are nights 

for the Senior Team. We hone to have 2 
Senior Teams for exhibition games and 

House League Baseball, 
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SAFETY SLOGAN CONTEST 
Last week's Safety Slogan "Careless- 

ness is Dangerous" produced the following 

winners: Cecile Boudreau, H. Fontaine, 
3, Biesenthal,, Allan Valiquette, F, 
Speziale, C. Daley, L. Antiila, N. 
Jolicoeur, Susan McCausland, and Peggy 
Cavanaugh, 

Those who missed were: F, Brandt, 
P. Gray, J. Levesque, ‘R. ‘Downey, vU. 
Louk, G. Ramsey, P. Kuzyk, D, Kusik, 
Paul Marcella and Joyce Sitch. 
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WAN TD 

Home for two little kittens, One 
black (male) and one black and white 
(female), Phone 591 or call at 143A 
Birch Crescent on Monday, 
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AROUND THE TOWN 
Miss Gwen Campbell was delightfully 

surprised last Friday afternoon by a 

gathering in the Hospital of staff 
members, On behalf of the group, Dr. 

McCausland presented her with a carving 
set and hostess caddy, Tea and luncheon 
were served. Gwen's marriage to Herb 

Crisson will be an event in Mount 
Forest on May 28th. 

Mrs. George Spiess of Fort William 

spent a few days last week visiting 

with her daughter and son-in-law, 
Doreen and William Kurylo. 

Miss Margeurite Houle of Nipigon 

spent a weekend recently with her 

sister, Mrs, Joe Mousseau. 
Mrs. A. G. Koreen of Kenora is 

spending atwo weeks with her daughter 

and son-in-law, Inez and Art Reynolds 
and f amily ° 

Anne and Adam Zyri with their family 
were in the Lakehead for a weekend re- 

cently, 

The Dim Bulbs will hold their 

annual windup at the home of Ev. Garvin 

next Wednesday evening, May 25th at 

7:00 p.m. Nominations will be re- 

ceived for the next year's slate of 

officers, Everyone is requestcd to be 

in attendance on this.occasion. 
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CORPORATION IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT NEWS 
The Board of Trustees of the Improve- 

ment District of Terrace Bay, at a 
special meeting held on Tucsday, May 
17th, struck tax rates for the year 
1955 as follows: 

Public School - 56.17 mills 
Separate School - 56.40 mills 
These rates representa decrease 

of 1.64 mills for the Public School 
and a decrease of 1,03 mills for the 
Separate School when compared with 
the corresponding rates for 1954. 
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FIRES BURN UP JOBS...cvec 

OBEY SAFETY RULES. eee


